
 

 

Welcome back ! 

We hope your summer vacations were enjoyable.  School will resume on                       
Wednesday August 31st and it will be a regular full day for grade 1 to 6 students. 

We want to welcome the new families joining our Terry Fox community. 

Kindergarten:  Parents have received by e-mail a special invitation with information                     
for the gradual school start of their child. 

Students eligible for bussing will receive their bus pass in the mail before school 
starts.   

Teachers and staff will be in the school yard to welcome their new students at 8:55.                               

Students should have all their school supplies on the first day of school.  

Students need to bring their lunch as Chartwells hot lunches will only start later               
in September. Registration for lunch or daycare is compulsory; please contact                      
Mrs. Bruno at 514 626-6253 (option 2) as of August 22nd if you have not yet 
registered.   

On their first day, children will bring home more information as well as many 
forms to be completed and returned to the homeroom teachers. We thank you in 
advance for returning these promptly. 

You can find the “supply list” information on our website if your still have to 
purchase these. 

Please mark your calendars for the curriculum evening which will be held Thursday 

September 8th. The Annual General Assembly for the election of Governing Board 

parent representatives will also be held that same evening  

We all look forward to the start another great school year.   

 

Antonietta Rampone                           
Principal  




